
Appendix B 
 

Public Consultation Summary 
 
Response Number of 

Responses 
Issues Identified  

Completely 
opposed 

1 

We do not have any parking as it is on this block (1400 block 
of King Street). 
There is no parking for overnight people. 
Too much traffic for this block (1400 block of King Street). 

Accept if many 
features were 
different 

  

Accept if one or 
two features were 
different 

  

I support this 
proposal 

  

 
 
1. Issue  

Lack of parking 
 
Administration’s Response:  
On street parking is permitted on both sides of King Street which is the residential street 
directly to the west of this site. Parking is restricted to two hours between 8 a.m. and 6 p.m. 
Monday to Friday.   
 
Parking provided on the site exceeds the minimum requirements of Regina Zoning Bylaw No. 
9250.  The development, with the proposed uses, requires a minimum of 18 parking stalls.  
Twenty-one parking stalls are provided on the site which exceeds the minimum requirement. 
 

  
  

 
 
 


